Agerda 16f)

Milly Southworth

COUNCIL 19/09/24

From:

Steve Corbidge <stevecorbidge512@icloud.com>

Sent:

11 September 2024 10:16

To:

Chris Cooper-Young

Cc:

Cllr John Tivnan; Milly Southworth; kabeats@btinternet.com; MyEmails DMS

Subject:

Re: EN24/00424 - Land At Fisgard Way - Further Unauthorised Development

Dear Mr Cooper-Young,

I trust you are well and had the opportunity to enjoy a summer break.

With your investigation into the into the unauthorised development(s) at Mr Walcroft's site at Trevol Business Park ongoing, you should be aware that a large prefabricated building was craned onto the site yesterday. With no screening in place this building is highly visible to Lamorna Park residents.

Are you content to include this latest development and breach of planning conditions as part of EN24/00424 or would you prefer me to report it as a separate enforcement complaint?

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Kind regards,

Steve Corbidge

Sent from my iPhone

> On 6 Aug 2024, at 17:02, Chris Cooper-Young < Chris.Cooper-Young@cornwall.gov.uk> wrote:

>